
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 14th January 2022

17.01.22 - SEND 

reviews  

20.01.22 - School 

census (we get extra 

money when children 

have a school meal 

on this day so please 

help by signing up for 

your child if you are in 

Topaz Class).  

20.01.22 - Kyra Kids 

Council meeting  

04.02.22 - PJ & Film 

night in the hall 3.30 – 

6.30pm £5.00 per 

ticket 

07.02.22 - World 

Mental Health Week  

10.02.22 - Parent 

Forum 4.30pm 

11.02.22  - Break up 

for half term 

21.02.22. - Term 4 

starts 

18.02.22. – Red Nose 

Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had another busy week in school and the children are already telling me 

about their learning and showcasing their work in class and worship.  

Sports News 

Amethyst Class boys took part in a football tournament last term and got through 

to the finals. Lots of schools took part across Lincolnshire, including a range of 

much larger schools. We got through to the final last Friday and the boys did 

incredibly well. They showed excellent team work, resilience and sportsmanship 

– showing true Welbourn sprit. We are all extremely proud of these boys and 

would like to say a massive thank you to Miss Steer and our parent helpers Mrs 

Gration and Miss Bull for helping to transport the children.  

 

Liam and Anais’s grandmother has also kindly donated a large sum of money to 

purchase new football kits and tracksuits for when we have competitions in the 

future, these can also be used for other sports – THANK YOU!  

COP26 recycling initiative 

We have been making small changes in school to help reduce, reuse and 

recycle. We have started a used uniform rail in the entrance to school, all of 

which has been washed and in good condition. If you would like to take 

something, please leave a donation in an envelope and post it in the post box. If 

you would like to donate something, please hand it into the main office.  

  

Friends of School  

Our Friends of School meeting took place on Wednesday where we elected the 

new members and have begun to plan some fundraising events for school. If you 

are interested in helping, please contact the school office or Lindsay Gration. 

More details will follow.   

Please continue to check your emails, follow us on our social media sites to 

keep up to date with your child’s learning and any further news.  

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed 

to Safeguarding 

young children. Our 

updated 

Safeguarding and 

Child Protection 

policy is on our 

school website. 

(TAB Parents/ 

policies) If you 

have any concerns 

about the welfare of 

a child, please call: 

01522782111.  

 



Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 

In Topaz Class, we have been learning about timelines in history, developing our skills in gymnastics 

and making Ramadan lanterns. 

   

In Emerald Class, we had a virtual lesson with Sarah Outen an explorer from Inspire+ who has 

travelled the world. We have been learning about light and using the instruments to perform.   

  

In Amethyst Class we have been learning about Africa’s physical and human features, playing the 

clarinet and exploring mass and weight with newton meters.  

       

We enjoyed our special assembly with Sam Ruddock the Olympic gold medallist! 
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